

Indiam Creek News

DECEMBER 1991

NEW NEIGHBORS

D.C. & Claudia Young are building a two story home on Lot 48 Timber Creek Court. They are moving here from Peoria. D.C. works for Caterpillar in Pontiac and has worked for Cat for 21 years. They have two daughters-Lindsay, age 15 and a sophomore in high school and Michelle who is a junior at Brigham Young University.

John & Mary Harper have started building on Lot 24 Candle Ridge Road at the south subdivision entrance. They are moving here from Assumption to be closer to their daughter, Mary Beth Wallace and her husband, Scott, who own Lot 33 Fox Creek Road. John plans to have Mary Beth and Scott move into the house on Lot 24 until he completes their house next year.

2ND ANNUAL CHRISTMAS WALK

Last year, we had 7 homes open to the neighborhood for our first Christmas Walk. Our Christmas Walk this year is scheduled for Sunday, December 22nd and will be open to ALL Indian Creek Homeowners, Lotowners, and their families. So far we only have three homes:

Wilbur & Jean Hofmann - 4 Bent Tree Lane Terry & Linda Garbe - 15 Bent Tree Lane Terry & Loretta Strange - 22 Bent Tree Lane

Please call me at 728-2990 in the next bew days if you want to participate. Flyers with maps will be distributed to the neighborhood late next week.

NEIGHBORHOOD SITTERS

Just in time for all your holiday parties, I've updated the list of babysitters and pet care providers on the next page.

MERRY CHRISTMAS & A HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL YOUR FAMILIES!

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR, SNYDER REAL ESTATE